December 21, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

Landon Hadley has contacted me concerning moving the current private irrigation ditch
from its current location and configuration to the west as per the proposed changes on his
application to subdivide as part of the Hadley Homestead Subdivision.

1, David Favero, as director for the Taylor Branch of the Hooper Irrigation Company
accept the proposed changes to the branch ditch affected by this subdivision.
Furthermore, the changes will not impact the access of water from its current state in any
way.

Sincerely,
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David Favero
Hooper Irrigation Company
Taylor Branch Irrigation Director



